
Since 1983, PEPS (Program for Early Parent Support) has helped parents connect, grow and share the joys and challenges of parenthood with 
parent support programs that educate, inform and create community. PEPS has become a vital resource for new mothers and new fathers in the 
Puget Sound region, with parent groups serving thousands of families annually. PEPS is a 501(C)(3) nonprofit organization.

Newborn Group: Infants 0-6 months

SOUTH KING COUNTY 
PEPS NEWBORN GROUP

Meet, learn and share with other new parents in sessions faciliated by 
a trained volunteer. Each meeting includes time for sharing parenting 

highs and lows followed by a topic discussion.
 For parents and babies to attend together. When a group begins, babies are 0-6 months old.  

FOR MORE INFO AND TO REGISTER GO TO WWW.PEPS.ORG

Tuesdays, 10:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
April 8 - June 24
Bright Horizons at Longacres - 1900 Oakesdale Ave SW in Renton
Program Fees are $150 for the 12-week facilitated session. Scholarships are available. Registration deadline 1 week prior to start.


